
Post Operative Directions: Crown & Bridge Cementation

You have just received a permanent crown or bridge.  The cement used to bond
these types of permanent restorations in place will be fully hardened by the time you
leave our office.

You can feel confident to chew and eat on that tooth/teeth as soon as you leave
our office.   The restoration should feel smooth like your natural teeth.  Please be sure to
brush and floss as you would normally do.

 It is normal to experience some temperature sensitivity, particularly to cold.  This
should go away with time.  If you notice a difference in the way your teeth come together
or an interference when you chew, Dr. Gaston may need to make some minor
adjustments.   Please call our office at (231) 799-1110 if you have any concerns or
questions.


